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Shri R. Vijaykumar, Secretary, Development of North Eastern Region (DoNER) 

called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma at 

Raj Bhawan, Itanagar on 2nd February 2015. They discussed on connectivity 

and other sectors, which requires special focus in the State. 

The Governor emphasized that DoNER ministry have to provide special focus 

on connectivity, i.e. road, railway and air connectivity in the State for all round 

development in the State.  He said that lack of connectivity is the biggest hurdle 

to the development in the region and is holding up unlocking of the vast 

economic potential of the region. 

The Governor suggest for up-gradation of State and District Hospitals with 

DoNER’s support. 

Secretary to Governor Shri Shurbir Singh was also present in the meeting. 
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